
From: James Brooks  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 3:12 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Comment on Docket DE22-060 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Please keep the Solar Net metering the way it is and to not reduce the rate. 
 
Not only did I count on this level of revenue/return from the present Net Metering solution in my 
investment for my small business in late 2021, I also am providing power to my neighbors as I proceed 
more than I use most days and this reduce the load on my local area of the grid.  This reduces the 
amount of power capacity that need to be added to my local area so I am a net benefit to Evesource 
maintaining a static electrical distribution capacity locally. 
 
As the market moves to ever more electrification of services in the home and office we will need a more 
resilient and distributed power solution.  Local solar installations are part of the solution, not the 
problem.  We should not be penalized nor have the value of our investments reduced because of the 
greed of others. 
 
Thank you, 
 
James Brooks 
Owner and General Manager 
Hollis Quick Office 
 
 
 

 


